
Welcome to Online Learning in EYFS 

 

As we move back to remote learning, we will be using the platform that we all should be familiar with and have login 

details to, Tapestry! 

This platform allows us the opportunity to post challenges, tasks and videos for the children to interact with at 

home, but also allows you opportunity to share with us your children’s learning by posting photos and videos of 

what they have done. Your child’s class teacher will then have the opportunity to comment and like these posts to 

provide you with feedback.  

We are expecting all children in Early Years to begin using the system on Wednesday 6th January. From this date, 

teachers will be setting tasks to cover the weeks topic over a variety of learning areas, these are expected to be 

completed (and where appropriate submitted) on that day. Please keep an eye out on Tapestry for a video from your 

child’s class teacher to explain the structure of the tasks in more detail. 

We will rely upon you to ensure the children are provided with the daily access to the teaching resources and 

activities as well as opportunities to submit assignments and maintain communication with us.  

Thank you for working with us as we move back to online learning and supporting your child’s learning remotely. If 

you have any questions or queries, please email your child’s class teacher. 

Red Class, Miss Adams – red@tudor.herts.sch.uk  

Yellow Class, Miss Price – yellow@tudor.herts.sch.uk 

Nursery, Miss Pike – nursery@tudor.herts.sch.uk 

Please see below for instructions on how to upload on Tapestry. 

Yours Sincerely 

The Foundation Stage Team 

 

Once you have logged in, you will see all 

of your child’s previous observations and 

tasks that have been set. 

 

To add photos or videos of your child’s 

work, click the arrow in the top right 

hand side of the screen.  

Name the observation ‘Home Learning 

tasks **/**/2021’ so your child’s teacher 

will know what challenges these are in 

reference to.  You can write some notes 

to explain how they found the task. 

Use the icons to upload the media to the 

observation.  

Finally, click upload in the top right hand corner to send the work to your child’s 

class teacher. 
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